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Seed pellentesque leo at lacus luctus nec pulvinar ligula pellentesque. Quisque est arcu, 

rhoncus eu egestas vitae, sagittis ut elit. Nam odio tellus, lobortis in bibendum quis, 

interdum in ante. Cras nec nibh a est sagittis porttitor at at diam. Maecenas 

dignissim condimentum lorem eu vulputate. Sed luctus varius ante id ultricies. Fusce 

imperdiet pellentesque orci eu lobortis. 

Phasellus eget lorem in lorem sollicitudin faucibus eu sed lacus. Cras mi nunc, aliquam eu 

vestibulum nec. 

 

 

 

Praise and Worship 

Saturday, November 20 

A celebration of Thanksgiving and 

Christmas 

More information in the November 

newsletter. 

Special Needs Adults                              

 
 

Big Springs 

Baptist Church 
 

November 5-7 
 

6:30 p.m. 
Friday & Saturday 

 

Sunday at 11:00 

2021 LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING  
 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR International Missions:  
November 28 – December 5 

 

 

 
 
Nov. 1:  Baptist 
Women's Day of Prayer 
is Monday, November 
1st at 6:00 in the 
upstairs conference 
room at the Association 
Office.  All are invited to 
come and share in this 
time of prayer. 
 

WMU NEWS REVIVAL 

 

 

 

 

Hosted by 

Immanuel 

March 7-10 

9:00 – 2:00 

Games – Stories -  

Worship – plenty of fun! 

 

BiVocational Ministers  
and Spouses Retreat 

 

 
 

Music Road Hotel and 
Convention Center in  

Pigeon Forge 
 

Januay 27-29, 2022 
 

This is a great get-away for 
bivocational ministers. 

 

Register on tnbaptist.org 

KIDS DAY CAMP 
with 

JESSE MCKAY 
 

 

BiVocational Ministers 
and Spouses Retreat 

Yo 

 

 

 
Chattanooga  

Convention Center 
 

January 19-22, 2022 
 

A great training and 
fellowshipping event for 

youth ministers! 

 
Youth Ministry 

Conclave 



 

 

 

 

Annual Meeting Recap… 
 

Thanks to Fellowship Baptist Church for hosting our meeting! 
 
Thanks to Philip Dunn and Will Turner for delivering two very powerful and challenging messages – the 
Gospel! 
 
Thanks to those bringing reports – Evangelism, WMU, BCM, Special Needs, Youth, Children. God is 
using YOU in amazing ways in Wilson County!  
 
Thanks to our messengers for attending and representing your church. 
 
Thanks to Darrin Reynolds for serving as Moderator and keeping everything in order. 
 
Our Associational officers for 2021-22 are: 
 

Moderator: Darrin Reynolds (Immanuel) 
Vice-Moderator: Jon Ferguson (Hillcrest) 
Treasurer: David Freeman (1st Lebanon) 
Clerk: James Yates (Fall Creek) 

 



 

 

This semester is continuing to go great for BCM at Cumberland University! Lunches have picked 

up and new faces are being seen as more students are learning about free lunches. Silver Springs, 

Hillcrest, Barton’s Creek, and Dave and Melissa Shelley sponsored lunches in the month of 

October. Sports bags are continuing to be an opportunity to minister to our athletes on campus. 

Free donuts were passed out before classes during midterm week to encourage students and invite 

them to BCM. Tuesday night Bible study in the book of James has opened up great conversations 

among small groups and has influenced moments of intentional prayer. We also invited students 

for a moment of prayer in the center of campus during class change. Our Worship band led 

worship and shared testimonies at Barton’s Creek Baptist and has two more churches to visit 

during this semester! One of our very own core leaders, Nathan Clark was crowned Homecoming 

King; we are so thankful to have him on our leadership team! The Lord is continuing to bless and 

work through students on campus. We are looking into to some off campus outreach opportunities 

to serve our community and are excited to continue to serve our campus. We are so appreciative 

of all of the support we receive from the association! 

If you are interested in providing lunch on November 16th, we have one more open date available. 

The worship band would also love to schedule some churches to lead worship and share 

testimonies for the spring semester. Please contact Darrin or Kezney if you have any questions! 

 

 

 

 

Wilson County Baptist Association 
P.O. Box 2190 
Lebanon, TN 37088 
615-444-8820 
www.wcbamissions.com 
 

 

 
 


